
 

 

 

  
Boy Scout Troop 282  

Chartered by Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary 
Troop Website – www.t282.org 
We now have a Facebook page!  

*************************************** 

Troop 282 Activities 
In February the troop camped out at Stonehedge 
Farm. When darkness arrived, the scouts built a fire 
to stay warm in the chilly environment. 

 
Francis Cox, John Schweighardt, Isaac Downs, Asa Thomas, Jeremy Terhune 

and Danial Whitaker  
 

To fundraise for new equipment and summer camp 
the scouts held bake sale at one of Mary Queen’s 
weekly lent fish fries. Among the many deserts 
where cupcakes, ice-cream, and cookies.  Many 
thanks to all the parents for making homemade 
dishes. 

 
Mr. Kresslein purchasing ice-cream 

 
Finally, the Boy Scouts of Troop 282 also assisted with 
the concession stand to help Pack 282 fundraiser at the 
District Pinewood Derby. They were tasked with moving 
things, running the concession stand, and assisting 
cleanup. Many hot dogs and hamburgers, cookies and 
chips were consumed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org. If you are 
interested in Scouts BSA, either as a Boy or a Girl or adult 

leader, please contact  

Scoutmaster John Rotramel at (859) 223-4235 
or 

 Troop 282 Committee Chair, John Tomecek at 
 (859)-296-5803. 

 

This newsletter is written by the historian of Troop 282, Andrew Vogel and edited by John 
Tomecek 


